Dedicated to advancing the art of knitting through the sharing of ideas, techniques, education and community involvement.

torontoknittersguild.ca

Camera Policy

Please note that photos may be taken at all Toronto Knitters Guild events and may be posted on the Guild's various social media platforms.

- Resale of photography or posting of photos for any for-profit purposes is NOT permitted.
- Please be aware that vendors, speakers, or others may have proprietary information associated with their participation in our events. Wherever possible, please ask before photographing or taping a vendor space or a speaker or their displayed information.
- If you prefer not to have your photo taken at any Guild event, please speak with the photographer or videographer if they approach you.
- At the monthly Guild meetings at Innis Town Hall, the left-hand bank of seats when you are looking at the stage will be a zone where the Guild photographer will not approach people for photographs while they are seated.
- While Guild events occur in public spaces, we ask that you be respectful of people's requests not to be photographed or taped. Please use your best judgment when taking photographs/video and/or posting online.

The hashtags we will be using for social media are: #torontoknittersfrolic and #torontoknittersguild Please follow and tag us on Instagram @torontoknittersguild

If you have any questions or concerns, contact the TKG Board at info@torontoknittersguild.ca

Thank you for your cooperation.